
                                                                              

 

PROJECT AAHAR 

On 12th March, 2023, Project AAHAR, initiated by Frontiers Welfare Society, feeds 200 

street dwellers weekly. Kirit P. Mehta School of Law participates, increasing food 

packets and providing pizza experiences. 
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